
From: pmontign  
Sent: July 15, 2011 4:46 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Comment on application for exemption by Hydro One re: Microfit 
timelines 
 
Good day, 
 
I would like to voice my concerns concerning the proposed connection 
delays applied for by Hydeo One. 
 
I am struggling to pay my loan for my solar project. These delays are 
placing hardships on my financial situation. I must be able to generate 
income from the solar project to pay my creditor. I am opposed to this 
and feel it is unjust. I think Hydro One should make every effort to 
expedite and streamline the processing of my request. 
Their backlog is due to their own shortsightedness particularly related 
to the Electronic Transfer Form and lack of helpful instructions in 
filing the form. In my own case, I have had to send in corrections 
twice and still have yet to have them process. My initial form was sent 
in early June and I am still waiting for them to process. 
 
Regartds, 
Pierre Montigny 
 
 




